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Apollo Night Success 

Campus Life, in collaboration with UNIQUE Programs, hosted Apollo Night, a brand-new talent 
showcase featuring 16 performances including singers, comedians, and spoken word artists. The event 
also included Apollo dancers, bringing high-energy entertainment to the audience. This successful re-
envisioning of Apollo Night at Sacramento State has paved the way for it to become a fall semester 
tradition moving forward. 

Campus Changes 

• Orientation Program Transition: Orientation is moving back to Student Affairs from Enrollment 
Management and will now be housed within Student Organizations and Leadership, aligning 
both under the Subdivision of Campus Life. 

• Transfer Resources Center Transition: The Transfer Resources Center is also returning to 
Student Affairs from Enrollment Management. It will now be housed within Academic Advising 
as Transfer Center Programs to better support transfer students. 

Event Center at The WELL 

The new Event Center at The WELL remains on track for completion in May. To provide a preview of 
the space—designed to host athletic events, concerts, and other major gatherings, renderings will soon 
be displayed in various campus locations for the campus community to view. 

Campus Life Initiatives: Spirit Squirrel 

Campus Life is finalizing renderings for the much-anticipated Spirit Squirrel mascot. The official name 
and outfit reveal is planned before the end of the semester, and beginning in the fall semester, the 
Spirit Squirrel will be available for reservations through Campus Life for events and activities. 

These updates reflect Student Affairs’ commitment to enhancing campus life, student engagement, 
and community-building at Sacramento State. 

 


